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Tēnā Koe  
 
Thank you for email of 13 March 2024 requesting under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA), information relating to Council’s proposed rates increase. Please see outlined 
below a response to each part of your request. 
 
What is your Council's proposed rates increase this year? 
 
Horowhenua District Council is proposing an average rates increase of 17.4% for the 2024/25 financial year. 
 
What proportion of that is for water services and water infrastructure? 
 
6.9% of the proposed 17.4% average rates increase for the 2024/25 financial year is for the three waters 
activities (Water Supply, Wastewater and Stormwater activities). 
 
What proportion of any proposed rates increase is to service the debt for water infrastructure? 
 
Approximately $0.9m (1.6% of the proposed 17.4% average rates increase) is attributed to the increased cost 
of debt servicing for the three waters activities (Water Supply, Wastewater and Stormwater activities) for 
the 2024/25 financial year. 
 
What proportion of any proposed rates is to service debt for water infrastructure? 
 
Response per above. 
 
How much debt is your Council currently servicing for water infrastructure?  
 
Graph below shows Council’s three waters borrowings forecast for the draft 2024-44 long term plan: 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
What is your Council's current projected costs of servicing this debt over the next 10 years? 
 
Council’s projected cost of servicing three waters debt over the next 10 years are shown in the draft activity 
statements of the draft 2024-44 long term plan from this link: 
https://letskorero.horowhenua.govt.nz/LTP2024-44-SupportingDocs  
 
This information is extracted below: 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
You are entitled to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman. Information about 
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject that 
has been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally publish personal information 
about you, or information that identifies you. We will publish the LGOIMA response along with a summary of 
the request on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased.  
 
If you would like to discuss this decision or any of the information provided as part of this request, please 
contact Jacinta Straker (Group Manager Organisation Performance) on jacintas@horowhenua.govt.nz.  
 
Ngā mihi 

 
Monique Davidson 
Chief Executive 
 




